
 

 

 

 

 In maths this week, we have been learning about factors. We started by using apparatus  and visual 

representations to help work out if a number could be divided exaclty into another. Our learning 

continued by making links with our timetables knowledge and we are currently investigating 

divisability rules. Next steps are squared and cubed numbers and multiples.                      

                      

 

                   

In Science, we have been planning and carrying out an investigation on gravity by trying to answer 

the question: Does the weight of an object affect the speed it falls ? Children have been busy 

working collaboratively and are currently at the stage when they will present their results and make 

conclusions based on their outcomes.    

REMINDERS:  

• Due to some timetabling issues I have had to move spellings to a Monday morning . The 

spellings the children have learnt this week will be tested as normal but next test will be on 

Monday 21st October. From this date spellings will be every Monday. Sorry for any 

inconvenience this may cause .  

 

• Thank you to all the parents who have signed the children’s reading record this week in 

readiness for our “Friday 5 times a week check” .  

                                                                                 Mrs Moncrieff  



  

                                                                           

 

 

  

                 

                                   

 

 

 


